
TO: 

FROM: Michael Haff, Division of Economic Regulation @@?- 
RF,: 

Kay Flynn, Chief of Records and Hearing Services, Division of the Commission 
Clerk & Administrative Services 

Confidential Document No. 05371 -04 in Docket No. 040206-E1 

The Commission received Document No. 05371-04 from Florida Power & Light Company 
(FPL) on May 10, 2004. FPL filed the document in response to Staff Interrogatory #23. Based 
on discussions with FPL, staff understands that FPL will reduce the amount of information that it 
considers confidential and re-file the document. At that time, Document No. 05371-04 can be 
returned to its source. 

cc: Office of the General Counsel (Brubaker) 
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